
Title - The new NDCS resource 'Success from the Start; a developmental resource for the 

families of deaf children 0-3' an update of the Early Support Monitoring Protocol.  

 

Speakers - Emma Fraser and Tina Wakefield QToDs working for NDCS The Early Support 

Monitoring Protocol is being updated by the National Deaf Children’s Society into a new online 

resource for parents and professionals. It is currently being piloted with families, and services 

for deaf children. The workshop will consist of a brief description and explanation of the new 

resource. Participants will then have the opportunity to look at the new materials and will be 

asked for their views and suggestions on the age related ‘’You Can’ section of activities that is 

included in each step.  


